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Michael Saffran, a graduate student in the Department’s Communication & 
Media Technologies (CMT) masters program, had his Letter to the Editor of 
Radio & Records published in the 15 March edition (pp. 3, 15). Saffran 
argues persuasively that the U.S. broadcasting media’s public interest 
mandate has been undermined by ownership consolidation. A copy of 
Saffran’s well-written letter is posted above the student mailfolders, outside 
of the Department office.  
 
In addition to his CMT studies, Saffran is a Senior News Specialist at RIT’s 
University News Services and a former Rochester radio broadcaster. 
 
 


